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Route 55 southbound shoulder closures start tomorrow as 

guiderail replacement project begins in Gloucester County 
No lane closures expected for daytime work 

 

(Trenton) – Shoulder closures will begin tomorrow on Route 55 southbound in Mantua, 

Washington, and Deptford as a guiderail replacement project begins in Gloucester County. 

 

Starting at 7 a.m. tomorrow, Wednesday, December 7, until 3 p.m., and continuing daily Monday 

through Friday for approximately two months, sections of the southbound shoulder between 

Lamb’s Road in Mantua and Almonesson Road in Deptford will be closed for guiderail replacement 

work. When the southbound side is complete, work will move to the northbound side. No lane 

closures are expected for daytime work. 

 

This work is part of a $4.5 million federally-funded project to replace guiderails on Route 55, 

Route 322, Route 38, Route 70 and Route 130 in Gloucester, Burlington, and Camden Counties. 

Roadway work associated with guiderail replacement may also include modifications to bridge 

parapets and median barriers; and concrete curb, sidewalk, and inlet work. This project is 

expected to be complete in August of 2024. 

 

Motorists are encouraged to check NJDOT’s traffic information website www.511nj.org for 

construction updates and real-time travel information and for NJDOT news follow us on Twitter 

@NewJerseyDOT and our Facebook page. 
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